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Good morning Delta Kings and Queens! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 

I pledge allegiance to the Flag 
of the United States of America, 

and to the Republic for which it stands: 
one Nation under God, indivisible, 
With Liberty and Justice for all… 

 
Students, if you miss anything in these bulletins, you can find a copy posted outside of the 
library and by K3 in the display cases and all of your teachers have access to them through 
GoogleDocs in the StaggShare folder.  Staying informed makes your High School years the 
best they can be! 
 
A big thank you to everyone who has already donated blood today and who is scheduled to later 
in the day.  If you have a permission slip that you never turned in and would still like to donate 
today, please take it down to the small gym and give to Mrs. Ming ASAP. teachers, I have sent 
multiple emails regarding this earlier this morning, please check these now if you haven’t 
already. 
 
Students and staff, this period you will be receiving your Red Ribbons for Red Ribbon week 
which is this week.  Please wear your wristband all week to support anti-drug awareness. 
 
During this week we also have a special day to combat bullying in schools.  This Wednesday is 
Anti-Bullying Day, and to raise awareness of this we are asking all students to wear orange on 
that day.  So please remember, this Wednesday wear as much orange as you can find. 
 
Seniors still in need of your Senior Portraits: ​Flashbacks last chance is this weekend. Call 948-2748 
for an appointment. Once again, the number to make an appointment for Senior portraits is 209-948-2748. 
 
Congratulations to Mr. Marrone for being chosen by you as the Teacher of the Month for 
October. Our next month of voting will be November. 
 
A week from today is Halloween, and here at Stagg High School we will be presenting a 
Haunted Hallway.  The East Hall will be turned into a scary trip for anyone interested.  For $2 
you can see what is so haunted about the East Hallway and receive some candy as well.  The 
Haunted Hallway will be open during lunch that day and from 2:30-4 after school.  The hallway 
itself will be closed off to all students and staff on that day. Pass through if you dare! 
 



Attention anyone interested in playing Boy’s Basketball this year.  Tryouts are in 2 weeks 
November 7th.  Varsity is 3-5, JV is 5-7, and Freshmen is 7-9. You are expected to be there at 
15 minutes early. You must have a physical in order to tryout.  The only tryouts will start on the 
7th except for varsity football players.  Varsity football players, you are expected to be at tryouts 
the day after your season ends. If you have any questions about this, contact Coach Berg in K1. 
Conditioning is currently happening at 2:30 Monday through Thursday for those not involved in 
a fall sport. 
 
Yearbooks are on sale now. You may buy one online at yearbookordercenter.com, or you can 
come into room B-2 either before school or at lunch. The cost for the yearbook is $70, but you 
can reserve yours for a deposit of $20 and pay the balance later. We ran out of yearbooks last 
year, so don't be like those unfortunate people who wanted one and couldn't get it for any price- 
buy yours now.    Seniors, be sure to ask about the yearbook special, as you can get an ad and 
the yearbook for a special price. Remember, yearbookordercenter.com, or room B-2 before 
school or at lunch. 
 
Congratulations to Alex Qualls and Kristina Perry for being accepted into the 2017 San Joaquin 
County Honor Choir!  To be selected, each singer has to complete an audition and be chosen 
from hundreds that apply from throughout the county.  Also, Alex Qualls is one of only a few 
singers who has been selected for the County Honor Choir ALL FOUR YEARS of high school! 
Good job, Alex!  Congratulations Alex and Kristina on representing Stagg High School!  
 
Boys soccer conditioning is Monday-Friday from 5-7pm. Monday we will be using the soccer 
field. 
  
ASVAB test is Thursday morning students that have signed up will be receiving notice during 
their 1st period.  
  
College Career Fair permission slips are due today - This is the last day we will be receiving 
permission slips from students to attend. 
  
Starting next week we will have a Class for students that would like to learn to play Chess afters 
chool.  Please stop by the counseling office to sign up. 
 
Here are the Athletic home games for this week, remember all athletic schedules can be found 
in the bulletin board outside of the gym lobby: 
Wednesday 10/26 
Volleyball vs. Chavez HS  @ 4:00p/5:00p/6:00p 
 
Today we celebrate the letter R in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Respect with a quote from Dr. 
Suess: 
A person’s a person, no matter how small. 
And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE! 


